
February 16th, 2021


The Honorable Mike Petersen, Chairperson 

Statehouse, Room 345-5

Topeka, Kansas 66612


Dear Senator Petersen:


SUBJECT: KANSAS SB20

 

It has been my privilege and an honor to have known Dennis Wilson since 
1979.


Dennis Wilson has impacted countless people through his life and work, 
including me.  He was my friend, business partner and confidant for 41 
years.  I have personally witnessed the good that Dennis Wilson influenced 
as he helped his family, friends and fellow Kansans.


As a current Kansas Business man that Dennis Wilson has impacted, I fully 
endorse the Senator Dennis Wilson Memorial Highway!


Sincerely,


Steve A. Douglas

President 

MTB Services, Inc.

    


MTB Services Inc. PO Box 480048  Kansas City, MO 64148


